
Notes from Hospitality Meeting 2/15/24 

Meeting began at 6:45 p.m. via Zoom 

Attendees: 
Pastor Dara 
Ronda Beggs 
Liz Deterding 
Kay Maffitt 
Deni Naumann 
Stephanie Ortland 
 
Pastor Dara led us in a devotional using a reading from Sarah Bessey: “A Rhythm of Prayer.” 
 

1. Deni provided us with a board update including information about the Transition 
Team, Interim Pastor and sunsetting the pillar structure. 

2. Stephanie updated us on the listening session for the transitional survey. 
3. We talked about offering an information table at the Concordia concert with 

information about Good Shepherd. We’re a lean staff right now in the midst of 
transition, so that did not happen, but fear not! FMSC begins tomorrow and we will 
have a welcome table there and really, that’s a much bigger bang for our buck. Table 
will be staffed by me and my daughter and we’ll have mugs, newsletters, t-shirts and 
someone to great folks and tell them about Good Shepherd. 

4. Checked in to make sure all needs were met for RIC Sunday which was 3/14. 
5. Talked about our desire to collaborate with W&A and other committees. 
6. We are now offering prayer squares in the lobby of both campuses. 
7. We had a lively discussion about Stephanie’s desire to host a crafting night. Let’s 

revisit at our next meeting.  
8. Next meeting ????? 
9. Closed with The Lord’s Prayer 


